
You're Invited to Enroll in Our Health 

Program! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to extend an invitation to you and your family 

to enroll in our Health Program designed specifically for low-income households. 

This program is aimed at providing access to essential health services, resources, and support 

that can improve your overall well-being. By enrolling, you will have access to: 

• Free or reduced-cost medical services 

• Health education and resources 

• Support for managing chronic conditions 

To learn more about the program and how to enroll, please join us at our upcoming informational 

meeting: 

Date: [Date]  

Time: [Time]  

Location: [Location]  

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email 

Address]. 

We look forward to welcoming you and supporting your health journey! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Contact Information]  


